

TERM 3: THURSDAY 10 AUGUST 2017









SUBLIME STRINGS SING!

The College hosted its first Combined Junior String Orchestra performance in S block on Monday.

Four visiting schools were in attendance including Mamre Anglican, Rouse Hill Anglican, Danebank and Roseville College. Conducted by Mr **Ehab Ibrahim**, the students performed in front of parents and Years 1 and 2.

The day was a fantastic celebration of music with over 70 students performing as a mass ensemble. Our Junior String Orchestra also performed and worked with many other musicians.

It's not too late to sign up for the Year 1 and 2 string program at the College. Please see the relevant article in *The Way* for more details.